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Hou. Prof. Sri Bidyut Chakrabarty

The Vice Chancellor

Visva Bharati University, Santiniketan

West Bengal 731 235

e-mail: vice-chancellor@visva-bharati.ac.in
estove@yvisva-bharati.ac.in

9" September 2023

Re: Our sincere gratitude to Visva Bharati

Dear Respected Prof. Sri Bidyut Chakrabarty

We would like to express how much we have appreciated and been delighted with the
way you and your entire team conducted the transition of our Pathersesh house with
Visva Bharati. Everything happened with great speed and integrity. We are all
relieved and satisfied that this property will be in good hands and be put to proper use
within the Visva Bharati educational structure. My entire family expresses our
delight.

It would be wrong if T do not mention my observations during the last few years on
Visva Bharati. I have been so impressed with how you and the help of your
management team have been able to come out from some difficult times and have
tried to make the campus much more Ashram like and back to the original vision of
this special place. We are confident that with the help of your brilliant team you will
be able to control whatever challenges arise in the future. We look forward to seeing
your continued leadership revive Visva Bharati.

We would like to express our gratitude to all the members of your management team.
They are all very kind and professional. We wish them all well. Our sincere good
wishes would be with them for the rest of our lives.

We have no words to fully express our feelings to you and your wife. We wished that
we had more time to know you better. We wish you and your family our warmest
appreciations and wish you all well.

Yours Sincerely

~ Dr Arabinda Mukherjee and Mrs Nita Mukherjee
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